Conyers School

Perseverando
Through perseverance

May 2018

Dear Parent,

Re: New Data Protection Regulations and Conyers School

On the 25 May 2018, the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) will replace the
Data Protection Act 1998. The new GDPR regulations requires all organisations who use
personal data, to state the purpose of doing so and the legal basis of storing and using it.
It also introduces new individual rights relating to personal data usage.

All personal data which we need for the daily running of the school, and which is
therefore classed as “in the public interest” is discussed in our privacy statement; which is
available via our website (www.conyers.org.uk). This data does not require specific
consent. There are some specific pieces of data which require explicit consent (such as
publicity, IT and biometrics) which is obtained during induction to the school.

One of the biggest changes under the new regulations is the age of consent which will be
13 years old from 25 May 2018. This will require us to obtain consent for the above
areas from students, rather than parents.

In the coming term, we will launch a new App which will provide parental access to data

Headteacher: Louise Spellman Deputy Headteacher: John Downs
pas || & Green Lane Yarm Stockton-On-Tees TS15 9ET ['es@
Y e - Email: conyers@conyers.org.uk  Website: www.conyers.org.uk S
LOTTERY.FUNI Tel: 01642 783253 Int Tel: #44 1642 783253

T

A NPQHleaderShi-\ﬁ'aw 4, £00, v

ﬁ —tk ll_z?*‘seAm %) 1 ;nn: j’? § m .. \ ' 'Leqders!.“E .‘ RESPECTING

i — i A A Partngs” ™~ ~)do
S © Y _ -

Conyers School is a company limited by guarantee (company No. 08366005) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at
Green Lane, Yarm, Stockton-On-Tees, TS15 9ET VAT No. 155752886



http://www.conyers.org.uk/
http://www.ico.org.uk/for-the-public/

